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Dear Sirs
 
We live close to the A12 some miles South of Sizewell, so we will be affected by the construction
traffic.
 
However, please get on and build Sizewell C, so that we can still have adequate electricity over
the next decades!
 
Do not listen to the nimbies.
 
regards
 
Edward Forwood

 




